






































Jerry Jecminek
70 Urambi Village
Crozier Circuit
Kambah, ACT 2902

Dear Jerry

Your request for reimbursement for the removal of bees from the cavity in the wall of your 
house was considered at last night's meeting of the Executive Committee of the body 
corporate.
It was decided that no payment could be made from body corporate funds as the bees 
were on your title.
If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact me.

David Keightley
Secretary to the Executive Committee
18 March 2009


